
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

ProvindarEnvironment and Natural Resources Office 
MIMAROPA Region

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
E-mail; penropalawan@denr-gov.ph

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638

November 10,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

SUBJECT

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer
FOLLOW-UP OPERATION RE; STciuEN BOAT AT PAJV^' 

MSPLS, BARANGAY OLD GUINLO, TAYTAY, PALAWAN ON 

OCTOBER 13, 2022

Forwarded is the memorandum dated October 21, 2022 of CENRO faytay along with 
the follow-up operation report on the stolen boat at PAMO-MSPLS, Barangay 

Taytay, Palawan on October 13,2022.

Please be informed that another sehedule for seaborne ,»trol rmd rnonitoring was set to 
conduct in-depth investigation within MSPLS marine areas and coordmation w.th BLGUs tor 

more information in nearby barangays.

For information and further instruction.

“For tl i^ENRO”
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